May 9, 2018 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Faculty Colleagues,

I hope the end of Spring semester is going well.  As you being Fall semester preparations, please find below and attached an updated Syllabi Statement for distribution to all faculty, including adjuncts.  Thank you for your support of our office and with reasonable accommodations for qualified students with disabilities.  

Please contact either Sharon (sdeklerk@worcester.edu) or me if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Fran

Syllabi Accessibility Statement 
Worcester State University values the diversity of all of our students, faculty and staff.  We recognize the importance of each student’s contribution to our campus community.  WSU is committed to providing equal access and support to all qualified students through the provision of reasonable accommodations so that each student may fully participate in programs and services at WSU.  If you have a disability that requires reasonable accommodations, please contact Student Accessibility Services at SAS@worcester.edu or 508-929-8733.  Please be aware that accommodations cannot be enacted retroactively, making timeliness a critical aspect for their provision.
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